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Lucas De Amaral

From: ANDREW LAW

Sent: December 5, 2019 12:49 PM

To: Victoria Mayor and Council

Cc:

Subject: 1301 Hillside Ave

Good day Mayor and Council, 
  
I am writing to encourage you move this project at the corner of Cook and Hillside to Public 
Hearing.  The developer has worked hard with the neighborhood to help with traffic demands, use of 
alternate transit to cut down on green house emissions and a focus on cycling.  The parking variance 
should be supported given the site constraints as well.  I understand underground parking is allowed 
and having affordable housing will lessen the parking demand as well.  The six story application is 
appropriate in this location along two major transit routes and book ended by two commercial 
centers; Quadra Village and Hillside Mall.  
  
Thank you, 
  
Andrew Law 
1541 Pearl St  

Victoria BC  
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